Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

REGION IV - MIMAROPA
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October 14, 2022

MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR IV - MIMAROPA
Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila
FROM : The OIC, PENR Officer
SUBJECT RESPONSE LETTER TO THE COMPLAINT DATED JULY

21,2022 OF THE CONCERNED CENRO EMPLOYEES OF
SABLAYAN OCCIDENTAL MINDORO

Respectfully forwarded is the Memorandum dated October 6, 2022 of CENRO Anastacio
A. Santos regarding the above mentioned subject.

For information and record.

. TANADA

Cc : CENRO Sablayan,
Occidental Mindoro

Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro
Email address: msd _occmdo@yahoo.com
Telephone number: 043-458-1103




